	August Chapter Meeting

Agenda for:  August 21, 2014
Meeting Location:

Shewmaker Center

Walmart Auditorium

1000 SE Eagle Way

Bentonville, AR  72712

(479) 936-5175

Introductions & Announcements
2:00pm

Dan Batson, Fujifilm
Mike Lewis, Ocean Spray
Scholarship Presentation
2:07pm
nwaRLUG Scholarship Presentation

nwaRLUG Planning Committee & Officers will present to nwaRLUG NWACC Recipient 

Topic
2:10pm – 3:45pm

Update of Retail Link 2.0 “Live Demo”
Chris Voss –Technical Lead – Visual DSS
Sam Graham & Craig Robinson – Manager-  Retail Link 2.0
Srikanth Victory – Manager - EIM Data Quality & Governance
The next iteration of Retail Link is going to be such a huge leap forward for end-users that a “dot change” simply doesn’t do it justice.  “Reboot” might be a more accurate description.   In this month’s nwaRLUG Chapter Meeting, we get a sneak-peak at what Walmart ISD and the Retail Link Advisory Council have been working on.  You will not want to miss this meeting!  
Retail Link 2.0 and the new technologies being used and will be showcased live; NOTE: there will be NO PRESENTATION posted to share later.  If you are not at this meeting, you will only be able to hear what others took away. 
Here is an excerpt from an email by Dan Batson, a Retail Link Advisory Council Member, after viewing Retail Link 2.0 which will be presented at this meeting: 
 . . .congratulating the appropriate teams who have been working on Retail Link 2.0.  Yesterday’s Retail Link Advisory Council meeting was outstanding!  The programmers have done a phenomenal job in utilizing new technologies and thought processes, which I believe, will catapult Retail Link into the future. 
         Moving away from Microsoft centric coding and adhering to W3C web standards, which I have long espoused, opens the door for any platform and/or browser to be compatible, so long as it is a current W3C standards compliant browser.
o   This is a huge win for anyone using iOS devices, Android devices, Safari, Google Chrome and IE.  We will no longer be tied down to sundowned versions or specific browsers/devices.  After all, isn’t that what the web was all about?  Again, a huge win.
o   The ability to work within Retail Link from a Windows, Mac, Unix or Linux platform simply sweetens the pot and provides Walmart the means necessary to provide access to all users, regardless of what platform they choose.
         Coding in HTML 5 was the best thing Walmart could do right now.  It seriously catapults Retail Link into the next-generation application it should be.  During the meeting walk-through, it was crystal clear just how much flexibility this has given to the programmers and will give to end-users.  Personally, I could see the excitement and fire in the eyes of those helping to program.  Knowing there is a passion for what the programmers can provide to the end-user certainly excites me. 
Both internal and external users will certainly love the new experiences coming within Retail Link 2.0.  I almost think we should call it a “Retail Link Reboot” as a dot change just does not do it justice.  
Wrap Up
3:45pm

Dan Batson, Fujifilm

Mike Lewis, Ocean Spray

Upcoming Meeting Dates…   Mark your calendars!

Monthly Chapter Meetings

Please check our website homepage for upcoming Chapter Meeting dates & agendas.
SubGroup Meetings

www.nwaRLUG.org/SubGroups/Subgroup Schedules.xls
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